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Half-Year Financial Report at June 30, 2024 
 
 

 
 
Please be advised that, in accordance with article 154-ter, subsection 2, of Legislative Decree n. 58 of 
February 24, 1998, the Half-Year Financial Report at June 30, 2024, approved by the Board of Directors 
on July 31, 2024 is available to the shareholders and the public at the company’s registered office, on the 
company’s website at www.delonghigroup.com (section “Investors” – “Results” – “2024”), as well as via 
the authorized storage service 1INFO at www.1info.it. 

 
 


